
Payments from the U.S. District Court – Returned or Rejected Checks 

 

The Court has been notified that certain U.S. Treasury checks issued by the U.S. District Court for the 
District of New Jersey were disbursed on defective check stock.  These checks have been or may be 
rejected or returned to you by banks and other financial institutions.   

Checks issued May 31, June 2, June 6, or June 8, 2017, with Check Nos. 4650 – 00704000 through 
00704796, may be effected. 

If you have a check that was not honored by your financial institution, please forward correspondence 
received from the bank, along with a copy of the front and back of the check to the Court via email at 
finance@njd.uscourts.gov.   The Court will issue replacements checks, along with any fees charged by 
your bank.  If you have any questions, please call the Finance Office at (609) 989-0468.   
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